
From: George Murphy
To: Thompson, Alexis
Subject: Zoning Board of Review Meeting Re: 8 Gotham Ct. & 283 Carpenter Street
Date: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 7:48:20 AM

Hi Alexis,

My name is George Murphy and I own the property at 269 Carpenter Street.

With regards to the above request I am opposed to it. First and foremost there has been anti social
behavior at those locations involving drug activity. My own tenants have expressed concerns also.

I see no benefit to the neighborhood in allowing this to go ahead with increased traffic and the potential
for future issues in this dead end laneway.

Regards,
George Murphy

PS - I will most likely connect to the meeting.
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